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Agence France Presse stealing rights from photographers
International Federation of  Journalists wants fairness
Demands a global framework agreement for freelancers
________________________________________________

This is a RadioLabour special report recorded on Thursday July 21, 2016. I’m Marc Belanger.

The International Federation of Journalists have launched an online campaign to help freelance photographers working with Agence France Presse. The Agence asking photographers who are not based in France to agree to contracts which the IFJ describes as “rights-grabbing”. These contracts are in sharp contrast to the contracts negotiated by the Agence with French unions. They demand control over continued use of the photos in other media, forever. The IFJ is the global union federation which represents journalists at the world level – about 600,000 of them  in more than 100 countries.  I talked to Jeremy Dear about the Agence France contract demands. Mr Dear is the Deputy  General Secretary of the IFJ. I  asked him to describe the contracts the Agence is demanding. 

The continued use of the photographs or other works that Agence France Presse is demanding, has that been a significant source of income for the photograhers? 

 The IFJ is arguing that freelance photographers should be covered by collective agreements . Who would negotiate these contracts and what provisions would be included in the contracts?

So you are suggesting a global agreement which could serve as a model for local agreements?

The online campaign calling on Agence France Presse to stop its demands for the discriminatory, rights-grabbing, contracts is being conducted by LabourStart, the labour movement’s news and campaigning service.
END

And that’s it. International labour news you can use. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listen ing. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

